
Blessing of the Backpacks - on August 17, during Worship,
we will once again meet to send our college students, youth
and children back to school!  This year we will also include
the teachers in our congregation.  If you know a child or a
teacher who would welcome a blessing – please invite them
to join you on Sunday, August 17.   BRING YOUR BACKPACKS
or school COFFEE CUPS!  �
Spark Sunday - on September 7, Sunday School classes are
back!!! The halls of FPCLY will be FILLED to the brim with the
sound of happy feet and sweet laughter and learning.  
Please arrive by 9:30AM.  Nursery will be open for babies
through 3-year-olds, older 3’s through 4th and 5th grade are
on the second floor; Middle and high school folks are
downstairs (staircase #4); and Confirmation Class is in room
126. Hooray!
First Fridays at First Pres - starting September 5, come and
celebrate each new month with an opportunity for fellowship and fun!  College Cares, Parents’ Night Out and
Youth Adventures will ALL BE HAPPENING AT THE SAME TIME!!!! Kids & youth can arrive at the church around
6:00PM (Youth will depart for a fun adventure)! College Cares – Stay tuned for further info on who is hosting!

CHILDREN ARE THE
HANDS BY WHICH
WE TAKE HOLD OF
HEAVEN.

Henry Ward Beecher

EDUCATION
UPDATE

FPCLY - Walking Beside You in 2025

IT TAKES A VILLAGE...

LOOKING AHEAD...

...and we want to be yours.
Over the past year, the Education Initiative has enjoyed
tremendous growth across the board. With the addition of
Youth Group, the Eagle’s Group, and Parents’ Night Out, First
Pres now offers educational programming for all ages and
walks of life. Praise God with us and enjoy photos from the
past year on the reverse side!

FALL HIGHLIGHTS
Confirmation Class | begins 9/7
Jodie Berndt - The Power of Prayer | 11/15
The Christmas Play | 12/7
Resuming on Spark Sunday, 9/7:
Sunday School for all ages
Bible Studies 
Youth Group
College Cares*
Parents’ Night Out* 

*These programs are part of First Fridays at First Pres
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